

Professor Steven Haberman

106 Bunhill Row London EC1Y 8TZ T +44 (0)20 7040 3153 F +44 (0)20 7040 8899 s.haberman@city.ac.uk www.cass.city.ac.uk

Mr Bim Sandhu Chairman Sandhu Charitable Foundation Santon House 553-55 Uxbridge Road London W5 5SA

10 May 2013

Dear Bim

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your cheque of £10,000 as the first instalment of a three-year pledge towards the Sandhu Charitable Foundation Scholarships. Thank you so much for deciding to become a donor to Cass Business School and investing in the success of our students.

We greatly value the support and engagement of all of our alumni; your contributions are essential to our continued success, building brand awareness and providing our students with the best opportunities. Thank you for being willing to get involved and for supporting Cass on a financial level.

Your gift helps Cass establish our BSc scholarship portfolio, an initiative we hope to grow substantially in the coming years. As you may know, the number of scholarships and bursaries currently available to business undergraduates is limited. With the increase in tuition fees, these scholarships are more vital than ever, both for the students and for the School. Your support helps us to ensure that we continue to provide education for the business leaders of tomorrow, regardless of their current financial situation.

On behalf of the students, faculty, staff and everyone at Cass Business School, I would like to thank you once again for your generous investment in Cass, our students and our vision for the future.

The second of th

Best wishes

Yours sincerely

Professor Steve Haberman

Dean



